
        
 

 

 

 

 

Our regular scheduled meeting on the 4th of October was moved to 11th due to the facility being closed for a city function. We 
met in the small room in the back with 11 members present. Treasurer's report shows $255 with $100 spent on Walmart gift cards.   
Nominations for new officers were solicited for 2018 club season.  Fred will not be seeking re-election as vice president. Thanks 
go out to him for his past support and dedication.  Next, Gayle shared with us her “I love NY” token information/article as well as 
all of her other tokens she had collected (see these token pics on page 3).  We started 2 new fundraisers for the club during this 
meeting. Glenn and LD put together a marble game of chance. A large container filled with clear marbles and only one colored 
marble. For $1 you draw three marbles if you get the colored marble you win the donated prize. If no winner that month a new 
prize will be added at the next event, all proceeds from this fundraiser goes to the club. The 1st prize donated by LD was a 1971 
silver dollar proof coin and a nice commemorative. Thanks to Glen and LD for putting these fundraisers together.  
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CONCHO VALLEY TRASH 
& TREASURE HUNTERS 

This is our club’s newsletter that is published monthly. We are a nonprofit 
organization dedicated to the promotion of metal detecting as a hobby.  No 
brand or model of metal detector is endorsed by the club.  Membership is 
open to the public with the only requirement being all members must follow 
the Treasure Hunter’s Code of Ethics.  
 
NOTE: Club dues average about $5 per single member or family monthly.  
Any comments or stories that you would like to contribute to our newsletters 
are always welcome. 

 

http://www.cvtth.org/
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(Meeting minutes cont’d): The 2nd fundraiser includes 25 different bolts with matching nuts. All of the bolts are in a box, for $1 

you draw one bolt. There is a single matching nut in a closed container. If you match the hardware you get to split the pot 50/50 
with the Club; if no winner matches, the pot grows each month. Thanks to Glen and LD for putting these fundraisers together.  
Good luck to everyone and thank you for supporting the club.  We scheduled one hunt at Christoval Park on 28th October at 9 am 
and Allamay will contact the schools to acquire permission. Next, Best finds of the Month (October 2017) by category were 
presented as follows:  
 

 Glen - Henry cartridge; George - a buckle; Robert Won with a .34 caliber cartridge  
 Albert - 1936 penny; Robert - 1942 penny; Glenn - 1920 half dollar; George won with a 1916 penny 

Glen Silver Ring; LD silver ring; George 10K heart ring; Albert won with a large 10K tiger eye ring 
(Note - see pics of winners below) 

 
Attendance ticket drawing won by LD with nr 255 and $5 Wal-Mart gift cards were awarded to all winners tonight.    
Next meeting will be on the 1st of November 2017 at 6:30 pm here at the Southside Rec Center.   
 

 

 

 
 
October 2017 Newsletter, (cont’d on next page)  



CVTTH October 2017 Newsletter, Volume III, Issue 10      (page 3) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.cvtth.org/
http://www.cvtth.org/

